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 I live in Portland. I support HB2682.Localities should have the authority to regulate speed
limits (without a lengthy process with the state), for the safety of it's citizens. People will not
make better choices around their transportation if it is perceived to not be safe.

Zane Ingersoll
4816 SE 50th Ave
Portland OR 97206
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